KINGFISHER TABLE TENNIS CLUB
2013/2014
TEAM REGISTRATIONS








13 June 2013
Dear  Member

Please read this letter and respond by FRIDAY 21 JUNE to register for local league play.
Once again its time to fill in your Team place Applications.  NO FEES NOW.
Do remember that unless we have received your club membership fees by July 1st we cannot accept your registration and also you will not be eligible to play in the Grand Prix on Monday nights, until you do pay these fees.   

The Committee have decided that all Reading matches should be played on Mondays, Tuesdays or Wednesdays and Bracknell matches should be played on Thursdays or Fridays.

Generally, 2 tables will be reserved for match play (mon-fri) and two tables available for members to practice.  The Table Diary posted online and at the club will detail which tables are reserved for match play, and which are available for practice.
Please state clearly on the Team Registration Form any preferences you have. The registration fee to play in a League is £18.50 per senior person for each league you play in. The cost for juniors is £9.25 for each league you play in.  The term Junior means as defined by the League/ETTA and not as our Under 21 Category.  I will be writing to you later when the Team positions have been sorted out and the dates for the registration fees need to be paid.   Please note that you also have to be an affiliated Individual Playing Member of the ETTA to be eligible to play League table tennis, (to be paid separately, preferably directly to ETTA).  If you are not affiliated we shall be unable to register you in a League team.
If you do not expect to play in all of the matches please make sure you let your team know of the situation and also put in the percentage availability asked for on the application form.

Remember that each team must have a team captain.  No team captain offer, we will appoint one of you to do the job. 
Please get your application forms in by FRIDAY JUNE 21st, as the team formations have to be decided ASAP after this date for the committee to apply for team positions within each League.   Please do not leave them at the club as they may not be collected.   Send them to Gwynne Penny.
Or return the form by e-mail.  Addresses are on the application form.
If you do not send in your application by this date you may not be able to play so I encourage you to respond promptly to secure your place.
I look forward to receiving your application form by FRIDAY 21 JUNE, 2013.
Gwynne Penny
League Play Co-ordinator
